
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 28, 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

During these tough economic times there are more people than ever in our community who find 

themselves in need.  We would like to help these local families by providing their children with 

needed clothing and toys. 

 

We are asking each student and staff member that is able, to bring in a new unwrapped gift of 

hats, gloves, clothing, books, or toys.  Gifts must be delivered to your child’s CREW class by 

December 8.  Each grade level will be collecting for a specific age group as follows: 

    Grade 6 – (ages 4-6) 

    Grade 7 – (ages 7-10) 

    Grade 8 – (ages 11-14) 

 

Teachers and staff members will also be contributing to this effort, in addition to other donors.  

All items will be boxed and delivered to the Red Brick School in Youngstown for distribution to 

families in our community. 

 

Thank you for your support! Have a happy and healthy holiday season. 

        

Sincerely,  

Lewiston-Porter Middle School Builders Club 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Lewiston-Porter Central School District 
  

       Aiming Higher 

Lewiston-Porter Middle School Builders Club 
4061 Creek Road 

Youngstown, New York 14174 
(716) 754-8281 x5504 

 


